CCS Newsletter

Sept. 9, 2015

"Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord, not for men. Colossians 3:23

WELCOME TO THE 2015-16 SCHOOL YEAR!

PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THIS ENVELOPE EACH THURSDAY. IF PURCHASING LUNCHES, SEND THEM BACK COMPLETED AND WITH PAYMENT. THANKS!

*****REMINDER - School lets out at 2:00 on Fridays!****

Cougar Care:

Our after-school care program will be run by our school parent Shelia Bucher this year. Please fill out paperwork if you will be needing this service. The hours are from 3-5:30 pm (2-5:30 on Fridays), and will be held in the K3 classroom.

THE \$50 ACTIVITIES FEE WAS DUE YESTERDAY. IF YOU HAVE NOT YET PAID THIS PLEASE SEND THAT IN WHEN YOU RETURN THIS ENVELOPE TOMORROW.

Parents, please remember to send a snack with your child each day. Also send a spoon when needed as we do not provide utensils. Make sure there is a change of clothes for the K-grade students (including extra shoes). All shoes should be athletic style. Thanks!

Please remember to send in a copy of your child's birth certificate and immunization records for their file. Thank you!

LIBRARY NEWS:

There will be a book sale in the foyer of the school next Monday – Wednesday from 8:15 to 9:15. The proceeds will help fund new books for our library!